
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of North Collins on November 9, 2022  at 7:35 p.m. at the North Collins Town Hall,

10569 Main Street, North Collins, New York, regarding the adoption of proposed of Local Law

# 3 of 2022.  The purpose of said proposed local law is to a new law providing minimum

standards for the administration and enforcement of the New York Uniform Fire Prevention and

Building Code as mandated in 19 NYCRR Part 1203. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any resident of the Town of North Collins is

entitled to be heard upon said proposal.  By Order of the Town Board of the Town of North

Collins on October 12, 2022.  

TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS
Lynn DiVincenzo, Town Clerk


